
Hungry Wolf Electronics
119 Mulberry Lane

Milton, NY, 12547
(845) 795-2049

FAX (845) 691-1158

During the week of January 24-28, 2011, I supervised the installation of a new Shively 6810, one 
bay, directional, antenna, for WGNY-FM, 98.9 MHz, Rosendale, New York.

I certify that this antenna was installed according to the manufacturer's drawings and instructions.

I have been engaged in the maintenance and installation of broadcast facilities for more than 35 
years, including directional FM antennas, and my qualifications are a matter of record before the 
FCC.  

William Weeks
February 1, 2011


